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Number 64(T) of 2025 30/05/2025 

 
BOLLARD TESTING IN SOUTHAMPTON DOCKS 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that we will be undertaking structural and load testing on a sample of 
bollards between 0800hrs to 1630hrs on the below dates and locations:  
 
Tuesday 3rd June: 
Bollard numbers #36 (37 Berth), #0 (39 Berth), #12 (101 Berth), #110 to #114 (107 Berth) 
 
Wednesday 4th June: 
Bollard numbers #27 to #32 (40 Berth), #1 to #3 (43 Berth), #14 (44 Berth), #33 (46 Berth) 
 
Thursday 5th June: 
Bollard numbers #14 (44 Berth), #18 (45 Berth), #16 to #20 (22/23 Berth) 
 
The equipment used for these works will be protruding over the quay edge,  please see image: 
 

 
 
Mariners are advised to remain clear of the works area, passing with slow speed. 
Additional information can be requested from “Southampton VTS” on Channel 12. 
 
This notice will be self-canceling on completion. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 

https://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/Port_Information/Notices_to_Mariners/

